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February 20,2007 

Mr. Robert C. Moore, Attorney 
Hazelrigg 6: Cox, LLP 
P. 0. Box 676 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Rc: Farm&lc Wastewater Treatnimt Plant 
Franklin County, Kentucky SERVICE 
Lift stadon rcpIacemeni ISSlON 

Dear Mr. Moore: 

This letter is in response to your letter of inquiry dated February 8, 2007 and your follow-up letter dated 
February 16, 2007. The Fcbruary 16, 2007 letter addressed our previous phonc discussions. Based on our phone 
conversations and thc infomlation you provided with your letter, the Division of Watcr has determined that a 
construction permit will not be necessary to replace the pump sution at Farmdale wastewater trcalment plant. 

The lift station shall be installed in accordance with the requirements of Rcgdation 401 KAR 5:OO.S and 
Ten States Standards, 1990 Edition. 

If we can bc of further assistance or should you wish to discuss this correspondence, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at 502564-2225, extension 5 13. 

Sincerely, 

Harold L. Sparks, P.E., Supervisor 
Wastewater Facilities Review Section 
Facilities Construction Branch 
Division of Water 

c: Bob Rabards, Public Service C o W s i o n  
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